For Hilliard Kids

(Protecting children)

March 29, 2012

Dear Sirs:

I find your letter almost funny. [ came in on January 25, 2012 at 2:17. At least that
1s what is on my paperwork.
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assured 1t was correct that’s when [ turned it in.
The other part of waiting over 2 months to contact me ten giving me 2 weeks to respond
is down right ridicuious.

It seams if vou can not do your job, than why vou expect me to do vours.

i now see that spending the extra time and gas to come to your office does not assure thai
the paperwork is correct even though vour personnel said it was.

One more example of public servants having a hard time doing what they are paid for.

Sincerely vours

{___ Louis J Mendi Jr.

Please find the form that vour office sent me has been signed.



